
          

Welcome to the Prenatal Oral Health Program (pOHP) at the UNC School of Dentistry 

The pOHP clinic is open on Tuesday mornings and Thursday afternoons.  For $30, pregnant patients will receive a 
complete dental examination, radiographs, cleaning, and fluoride application.  Medicaid covers this service.  
Comprehensive dental care is also available in the student clinics.  

Appointments can be made by calling 919-537-3737 on weekdays between 8am and 5pm.  Alternatively, patient 
information can be faxed to Monty Tellez at 919-537-3524 or emailed to montserrat_tellez@unc.edu 

UNC School of Dentistry is located at 160 Manning Drive, Chapel Hill, NC.  Directions can be found at 
www.dentistry.unc.edu/directions, and patient parking is in the Dogwood Parking Deck.  The pOHP clinic is on the third 
floor of Tarrson Hall.  

More information about dental care during pregnancy and for infants can be found at www.prenataloralhealth.org 

We look forward to meeting you, and providing your dental care needs. 

The pOHP team 
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